
VANCE Connie R 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Connie, 

KMack@hnrg.com 
Thursday, May 07, 2015 11:58 AM 
VANCE Connie R 
Re: Address Change 
Grant of Water Right Transfer.pdf; Certificate of Water Right.pdf; Certificate of Water 
Right 5 19 14.pdf 

Thanks so much for getting back to me. 

The Ownership of the water rights has NOT changed, therefore there is no application or transfer number. It is ONLY the 
MAILING ADDRESS that has changed for PREMIERE PARTNERS IV, LTD. PARTNERSHIP. The new mailing address 
is: 

c/o Hancock Farmlan d Services 
301 E Main Street 

Turlock, CA 95380-4537 

I have attached copies of the affected certificates. Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kerry Mack 
Real Estate Manager 
Hancock Farmland Services 
301 E Main Street 
Turlock, CA 95380-4537 
Ph. 209-410-7854 
Fx . 209-410-7855 
kmack@hnrg.com 


